Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 11:14 AM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: Bikeway on Miller questions

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXxXXxxxx@a2gov.org>
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 8:37 AM

To: Corey Lester < xxxxxxxx@gmail.com>

Cc: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXxXxxxXx@a2gov.org>
Subject: RE: Bikeway on Miller questions

Good morning Lester,

Thank you for contacting the City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission. Your concerns will be provided as a
communication item on the September 20th Commission Agenda.

Your message has also been forwarded too transportation staff, so that they are also aware of your questions and may
respond separately.

From: Corey Lester < xxxxxxxx@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 8:30 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXXxxx@a2gov.org>
Subject: Bikeway on Miller questions

Hello,

From what | can gather online, a new all ages all abilities bikeway will be constructed on Miller Ave in 2024 during the
road reconstruction. | had a couple of questions:

1. Will both lanes of the bikeway be on the south side of Miller?

2. How will the bikeway be separated from cars? A curb?

3. What will happen from the stretch of Miller between Arborview and 7th, where the width of Miller is narrower?
| appreciate the insight.

Thank you,

Corey



